From: Misra, Sukant

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 8:35 AM

To: Galyean, Michael; Vernooy, Andrew; Lindquist, Brent; Nail, Lance; Ridley, Scott; Sacco-Jr, Al;

Sanfrancisco, Michael; Hoover, Linda; Perlmutter, David; Martin, Andrew; Dickerson, Darby; Gerlich, Bella

Κ

Cc: Nagy, Tibor; Schovanec, Lawrence; Goebel, Paul; Gillit, Tanya; Nellis, Duane

Subject: International Travel Fund Program

Dear TTU Deans:

The President and the Office of the Provost have approved supplemental funding to assist TTU faculty with the cost of travelling abroad for making presentations and addresses at conferences, exhibitions, and concerts that are taking place outside of the United States. This funding is administered by the Office of International Affairs (OIA) and is intended to supplement departmental, college, and/or other funds available to faculty for the purpose. The award of this funding is contingent upon written consent of department chair/center director <u>AND</u> the Dean of the College/School.

The program description is attached and may also be accessed at http://www.depts.ttu.edu/international/intlrsch/researchInfo/intltravelfund.php.

We would appreciate it if you would please make this information available to your department chairs and faculty.

Thank you.

Sukant

Sukant Misra, Ph. D.

Associate Vice Provost for International Programs and Professor of Agricultural & Applied Economics Texas Tech University
T. 806-742-3667 II F. 806-742-1286
sukant.misra@ttu.edu

